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Decision:  Commuter Parking Update 

At its meeting of December 11, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Direct staff to extend the existing operations and maintenance contract with the TPA until 
June 30, 2018, including authority to pay the associated contract costs from the end of the 
original contract, to allow time to finalize an agreement with the TPA; 

2. Authorize TTC staff to approve the renewal of HONI/OILC licence agreements to be 
executed by the City of Toronto on the TTC's behalf; and  

3. Authorize the public release of the confidential information contained in this report once the 
subject agreements have been executed.  

 
 
 

 


